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Transition letter to parents (secondary)
Share this letter with parents/carers to let them know how transition into year 7 is going to work this year.
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Dear parents/carers,

We’re delighted to welcome you and your child to [insert name of school] as part our new year 7!

I’m [insert headteacher’s name] and I’m headteacher at [insert name of school]. [Insert form tutor’s name] will be your child’s form tutor and [insert maybe one other relevant member of staff, e.g. the head of year]. We’re very excited that you’re going to be joining us in September.
As a school, we’ve had to adapt rapidly over the past few weeks and we’re currently [insert how you’re operating right now as a school, e.g. open to vulnerable pupils and children of critical workers/ are closed and sending pupils to a hub school/ using online learning platforms].
It’s definitely an unusual and challenging time at the moment, and we know you and your child might be feeling especially nervous about the transition into year 7.

In order to follow the government's guidelines on social distancing, we've had to adjust our arrangements for supporting this year’s transition. However, we hope the remote activities that we’ve planned will help put your child (and you!) at ease and get them feeling as excited as we are for the new school year.

[List what arrangements/activities you’ve got in place for a remote transition]
We’ll be contacting you on [insert date] with further details on these arrangements.

We’re here for you every step of the way during your child’s transition into year 7. If you have any concerns or questions, please let us know by [insert contact method here – you might ask them to contact their class teacher or a member of the SLT].
We can’t say yet when we’ll be able to open the school fully, but rest assured that if anything changes at all, we’ll contact you as soon as possible via [insert method, e.g. email].
We look forward to connecting with you over the next term as we prepare to kick off a fantastic year in September. 
Warm regards, 

[NAME]
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